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Martin Haefele

From: Alan Taylor [alan@canadianzinc.com]
Sent: May 20, 2005 4:36 PM

To: : Martin Haefele

Subject: RE: DAR and Aerial Photographs

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

Martin:

The prints in the DAR are for general distribution, the electronic version, which is included in the pdf document is
to be kept confidential with MVEIRB.

Regards,

Alan

From: Martin Haefele [mailto:MHaefele@mveirb.nt.ca]
Sent: May 20, 2005 3:22 PM

To: alan@canadianzinc.com

Subject: DAR and Aerial Photographs

Alan:

We received the box with DAR's. Page 19 of the DAR mentions aerial photographs that were
submitted in electronic format that you would like us to keep confidential. 1 am not aware that
we have received anything beyond the PDF file of the DAR and the cover letter. | am
assuming that the prints contained in the DAR are not what you want to keep confidential.
Unless | hear differently | will distribute the DAR first thing next week.

regards
Martin

Martin Haefele
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

P.0. Box 938, 5102 - 50th Ave
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
Tel: (867) 766-7053

Fax: (867) 766-7074
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